
Photography 

  

In order to protect the delicate trees and also because the designs of certain bonsai are 

subject to copyright, the Omiya Bonsai Art Museum requests visitors to refrain from 

taking photos in the main exhibits and Garden. For the same reasons, photography is 

generally also prohibited at the neighboring bonsai nurseries. At the Museum, however, 

a dedicated area where photography is freely permitted is located on the east side. A 

frequently changing display of 20 trees presents bonsai chosen to be at their best for the 

season. These might include flowering species in spring and summer, for example, or 

evergreen shohaku bonsai that resonate with the winter season. It is also possible to 

photograph wide-angle views or panoramas of the garden itself from the museum’s 

second-floor Bonsai Terrace, and from within the lobby.  

 


